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CRIME ALERT 
RC Bld 2 Vandalism/Graffiti  

Monday, February 7, 2022 

 

                             

 

The persons depicted in these photos are being sought as part of an investigation into vandalism that occurred 

Monday, 2/7/22 around 6:30pm at the PCC Rock Creek Campus, 17705 NW Springville Rd, Portland, OR 

97229, Building 2 men’s restrooms and classrooms.  The two subjects were captured on surveillance video 

spray painting the building. 

 

On Tuesday, 2/8/22 at 6:50am, a PCC instructor contacted Public Safety to report that someone had spray 

painted two men’s restroom located on the second floor of building 2.  Upon arrival, the officer discovered that 

yellow spray paint had been sprayed over toilet stalls, sinks, mirrors, hand dryers and the wall.  The subjects 

sprayed profanity words and “scoot” along with other images (refer to picture).  It was later discovered that 

the subjects also went to a classroom and sprayed the white board, podium and computer screen.  The officer 

checked surveillance cameras and found two suspects spray painting the building (refer to picture). 

 

The subjects are described as #1 light skinned male juvenile, wearing a white sweatshirt, light colored pants, 

light colored hat and riding a skateboard.  #2 is described as a light skinned male juvenile, wearing a red 

sweatshirt, dark colored pants and riding a scooter.   

 

 If you have any information or see these subjects, call Public Safety at 971-722-4902. 
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